Public Comment
Changes to Prohibiting Wasteful Water Use Practices
Deadline: 2/14/18 by 12 noon
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SWRCB Clerk

January 7, 2018

Jeanine Townsend, Clerk to the Board
State Water Resources Control Board
1001 I Street, 24th Floor

Sacramento, CA 95814

Subject: Comment Letter — Prohibiting Wasteful Water Use Practices
Dear Ms. Jeanine Townsend:

City of Davis staff has reviewed the revised draft regulation for the permanent prohibitions on
wasteful water use practices. The concerns that we had submitted in our pervious comment letter
on December 20, 2017 have been addressed in the revised regulation. We would like to thank the
SWRCB for reviewing and addressing these concerns. In addition, we would like to thank
Charlotte Ely with the SWRCB for her quick responses to additional questions we had posed.

Sincerely,

e Hp—

Stan Gryczko
Assistant Public Works Director



